
Montreat College - Commuter FAQs for Reopening Campus 
 
We understand that many commuter students were impacted by this unprecedented 
event, and some may need additional support and resources. If you as a commuter 
student need access to water, food, transportation, or even housing, we are here to 
help. Below are some resources available to assist our commuter students in need: 
  
Water: Commuter students who need drinking water will be able to get cases of bottled 
water from campus to take with them. Water on campus is good for showers and toilets. 
If a commuter student is in need of a shower, we can make arrangements. For 
assistance, please email studentlife@montreat.edu. 
  
Food: Commuter students can join the unlimited meal plan or a customized option 
based on their needs by going to https://montreat.campusdish.com/en/. Stop by the 
Howerton Dining Hall office or reach out to our Food Services Director at 
srandall@montreat.edu for help.  
 
Grocery stores and restaurants in Marion and South Asheville have returned to normal, 
while those in Black Mountain are gradually resuming full operations. Any student with 
food-related issues or concerns can reach out to studentlife@montreat.edu. 
  
Housing and Laundry: If you’re without local housing, we may be able to offer 
temporary or long-term accommodations on campus or locally. For housing or laundry 
needs, please reach out to studentlife@montreat.edu. We want to know what 
challenges students are facing so we can assist as much as possible. Health and 
counseling services also are available on campus. 
 
Cell Phone Service and Internet: Cell phone service for AT&T, T-Mobile, and Verizon 
users is working well in Montreat improving throughout the region. Other providers are 
still restoring full service. The college’s internet services are fully operational.  
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